
Please join us for the SMES

Night!

When: 

Where: 

What:

At SMES, in the CDI, 3rd grade pod, and 5th 
grade pod

STEAM Night is a chance to explore how 
Science, Technology, Engineering, Art, and 
Math play an important role at Sanders. 
Students and their parents will have a chance 
to play with awesome technology, science 
experiments, and design challenges! Come 
join us for an amazing night at SMES! You do 
not need to RSVP for this event. We hope to 
see you there!

October 17th, 5-7 pm 

Dawg House Concessions will be 
joining SMES at STEAM Night!

Family


